SHADETREE COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES
BOROUGH OF MATAWAN
September 8, 2022

MEMBERS PRESENT: Guy Buckel
Matthew Schoffel

ABSENT: Councilman Brian Livesey
Larry Magee
Ray Stuetz

GUEST: Sally Stilwell
Sue Patla

The September 8, 2022 meeting started at 5:30 P.M. Matthew Schoffel approved the
minutes of August 11, 2022 and Guy Buckel second.

Matthew Schoffel and Larry Magee were in the neighborhood of residents’ to talk to them
about the Curbside Tree Planting Program. They wanted to know if they were interested in
having a tree planted on the curbside. If the resident was interested they chose the tree they
wanted to be planted. The Curbside Tree Planting program has 13 requests.

Guy Buckel and Matthew Schoffel talked about what the Shade Tree Commission is involved
in and programs that help the community.

For Matawan Day the Shade Tree Commission will have a table set up with information
about the Curbside Tree Planting Program.

The Borough of Matawan is going on 5 years of being a member of Tree City USA. In order
to be a member of Tree City USA some requirements are tree planting programs, education
Just to name a couple of things.

Guy Buckel motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:00 P.M. and Matthew Schoffel second. The
next meeting will be October 13, 2022 in the conference room at MMCC, 201 Broad St at

5:30 P.M.

Respectfully Submitted,
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